
 

 

SPECIAL BOARD MEETING     FEBRUARY 20, 2014 
 
 
The Celina Independent School District’s Board of Trustees met in special meeting 
on Thursday, February 20, 2014 at the Drees Model Home Offices at 1311 Wildrye 
Ridge, Celina, Texas 75009. 
 
Vice President, Pam Peters called the meeting to order at 6:35 PM. 
 
MEMBERS PRESENT:   Pam Peters, Kelly Juergens, Chuck Hansen, and Jeff Gravley. 
 
MEMBERS ABSENT:   Choc Christopher, Tim Looper, and Todd Snyder. 
 
SCHOOL OFFICIALS PRESENT:  Donny O’Dell and Rick DeMasters. 
 
This was a joint meeting of the City Council of Celina, the Celina Chamber of 
Commerce, the Economic Development Board, and the Celina ISD Board of Trustees. 
 
A presentation was made by Corbett Howard, president EOC, and Mike Forman, City 
of Celina City Manager about the impending growth in the Celina community.  They 
spoke about housing developments, traffic patterns, street improvements, water 
and sewer improvements, as well as industrial and commercial development in the 
near future. 
 
Mr. O’Dell told the group how the growth would impact the school district and some 
of the plans the district is working on to deal with the student growth over the next 
two to five years.  He expressed the district’s appreciation for all of the support it 
receives or the other organizations represented at the meeting. 
 
Sean Terry, mayor of Celina, spoke briefly about the growth in Celina and how they 
are meeting and working with developers who want to build in the Celina area. 
 
Melissa Cromwell, Chamber of Commerce, spoke about doctors and health service 
providers who are moving to the Celina area as well as other restaurants and chain 
stores who are moving into the area. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 7:33 PM 
 
 
       
      _____________________________________________ 
      Pam Peters, Vice-President 
 
 
      _____________________________________________ 
      Kelly Juergens, Secretary 


